
 

Olympic Entertainment Group 
Company Announcement 

OEG: Update on the Delisting of Shares from Warsaw Stock 
Exchange 

In relation to the stock exchange announcement dated 28.03.2017 – “Delisting of Shares from Warsaw 
Stock Exchange”, OEG hereby informs that it received the Polish Financial Supervision Authority’s 
permission to delist its shares from the Warsaw Stock Exchange. 

The delisting of the shares of OEG from the Warsaw Stock Exchange will not influence the listing and 
trading with the shares of OEG in the main list of the Nasdaq Tallinn Stock Exchange. 
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